
  
  Ref: VU/SFC/ 2020-21/ 026           Date: 11 February 2021  

  

Notice for Students  
 

As per the directives of Government of Maharashtra in the circular dated 03-02-2021 and UGC 

guidelines dated 05-11-2020, it is hereby informed to all concerned that the University campus will 

reopen progressively for students in physical mode from 15th February 2021 after COVID 19 lockdown.  

 

The academics will be conducted as per the time table that is being shared soon by the concerned Dean.  

 

Vishwakarma University upholds due importance to the safety, hygiene, health, and welfare of its 

students. As always Vishwakarma University campus will be a safe campus to study.  

  

Students and parents are requested to check official email ID for further communication in this regard.  

  

University will keep updating the students from time to time on student official email id.  

  

All the students need to fill the undertaking (provided as a google form and link for the same is provided in 

the email). 

 

All the students are hereby informed to fill the relevant google form (by accessing one of the links provided 

in the same email) with respect to the preferred mode of attending the academics.  

 

All the students should fill the undertaking enclosed herewith and bring the duly signed (by the student and 

parent/guardian) hard copy of the same on the first day of attending the academics physically on campus 

and submit the same to the concerned authority on demand, without which attending the academics will not 

be permitted.  

 

A copy of the advisory for students while in campus is attached for your reference and is also available on 

www.vupune.ac.in 

 

 

 

       Sd/-  

   Registrar  

Vishwakarma University, Pune  

  

http://www.vupune.ac.in/

